
Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 18th November 2021 

Hi Everyone,   

Thank you to all our families who were able to come into school last Friday for our open 
afternoon, it felt genuinely lovely to have our school filled to the brim with people once 
again and school had such a positive buzz in the air! We are very hopeful that Christmas Sparkle will be 
able to happen in the final weeks before we break up for the Christmas holidays as our numbers for Covid 
remain very low at present. I am keeping everything crossed for a ‘normal’ (ish) Crossflatts Christmas!  
 
 

Tomorrow, Friday 19th of November is Children In Need day! As I wrote last week, our 
children are welcome to come to school in non-uniform or wearing their Pudsey ears, 
Children in Need t shirts, socks, onesies- anything 
goes! This year we are going to have a Teddy Bears 
lunchtime carpet picnic with some special Pudsey 
Bear cupcakes to enjoy. (If your child requires an 

alternative due to dietary needs please just Class Dojo your child’s 
teacher and we will organise an alternative treat- These cakes 
contain-flour, eggs, sugar, vanilla icing sugar and yellow food 
colouring.)  
Of course, the children are very welcome to bring their teddy to school to join in the Pudsey Bear fun!  
The children are asked to bring a £1 donation to school on this day which we will pass on to this wonderful 
charity, there is lots of pre Children in Need chatter today and lots of excitement!  
 
Next Tuesday 23rd of November we will be welcoming our potential parents into school, to come and have 
a look around our Reception classrooms- we have had lots of requests to come and look at our school, 
which we going to do in very small groups. If you wish to come look at reception for a new starter or you 
know someone, please ask them to ring school and we will do all we can to accommodate them.  
 
We have made a new video for our school, which explains the school development work we are doing this 
year to make our school even better, please do have a look if you get a few spare moments… here is the 
link: https://youtu.be/UHBS_fgwhWA  
 
Have a super week everyone!  
 
 
 
Best wishes  

 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

https://youtu.be/UHBS_fgwhWA

